
 
 

29 October 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Ski-Trip to Passo Tonale, Italy – April 2019 
 
I will be holding a meeting on Thursday 8 November 2018 at 5.00pm to discuss the ski-trip.                     
The meeting will take place in the Conference Room in the J:Block building. 
 
I would be grateful if yourself and *** (student) could attend this meeting as there will be useful 
information provided and discussed, particularly in relation to the impending departure from the 
European Union and potential passport implications. 
 
Please complete and return the reply slip below to confirm your attendance. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
C BRAMWELL 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please return to E4 Pastoral Hub (For Mr Bramwell) – SKI TRIP MEETING 8 November 2018 
 
 
NAME OF STUDENT:      
 
I will be attending the ski-trip meeting on Thursday 8 November 2018 
 
 
SIGNED: ___________________________________________   Name of Parent/Carer 


